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Isle of Palms, SC — The City of Isle of Palms is pleased to learn that funding has been
secured for the United States Army Corps of Engineers, Charleston District to dredge the
Intracoastal Waterway (ICW) between the Ben Sawyer Bridge and the Isle of Palms Connector
Bridge. Silting in this area has created safety concerns for boaters, particularly at low tides.
Boaters should use caution in this area until the dredging project can deepen the ICW. More

details will be released when the project initiates. Construction is anticipated to be completed by
the end of 2015.

Questions about the project can be addressed to: Glenn Jeffries, United States Army
Corps of Engineers, Charleston District, 843-329-8123, glenn.e jeffries @usace.army.mil
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